From: Lewis Pulley [mailto:Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 1:15 PM

To: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Ce: Yvonne Harris <Yvonne.Harris@fcc.gov>; Lynn Kalagian <Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>; Dan Kirkpatrick
<kirkpatrick@fhhlaw.com>; Francisco Montero <montero@fhhlaw.com>

Subject: Re: SM-KQCH, LLC - KQCH{FM) Req. for Extension of Time

The extension is granted to May 1, 2019, in which to submit the audit response.

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 12:48:01 PM

To: Lewis Pulley
Cc: Yvonne Harris; Lynn Kalagian; Dan Kirkpatrick; Francisco Montero
Subject: SM-KQCH, LLC - KQCH(FM) Req. for Extension of Time

Good afternoon, Mr. Pulley -

I am writing on behalf of SM-KQCH, LLC, licensee of Station KQCH(FM), Omaha, Nebraska
(Fac. ID No. 50314) to respectfully request an extension of time to respond to the FCC’s
February 14,2019 EEO Audit Letter. KQCH is part of a station employment unit (“SEU”) with
commonly-owned stations KXSP(AM), KSRZ(FM), KKCD(FM) and KEZO-FM, all also
located in Omaha, Nebraska. SummitMedia LLC, the parent company of the licensees, began
programming these Stations via a Local Marketing Agreement on September 1, 2018 and
subsequently acquired all five radio station licenses on November 1,2018 (See BALH-
20180828ABC, BAL/BALH-20180828ABE-ABH.)

The former licensee of these Stations conducted recruitment for the full-time job openings that
appear on the abbreviated 2019 EEO Public File Report. Since receipt of the FCC EEO Audit
Letter, SummitMedia has sought copies of documentation that supports the former licensee’s
outreach efforts but, as of today, not all material has been provided. For these reasons, SM-
KQCH, LLC, respectfully requests a one month extension of time, until May 1, 2019, to continue
its efforts to obtain documentation from the former licensee of the Omaha stations, which will
hopefully allow SM-KQCH, LLC to finalize a more thorough response.

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you.



